
                                  November 8, 1989


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


     MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


PROPOSED MERGER OF SDG&E AND SCE


    Please find attached a copy of our letter addressed to


Messrs. Allen and Page containing questions posed to them


regarding the proposed merger between SDG&E and SCE.  These


questions are based upon the testimony presented at the Committee


of the Whole hearings to date.  As you can see, responses were


requested in writing prior to or on November 15, 1989, the date


of the next Committee of the Whole hearing.


    We expect to pose further follow-up questions for response at


the hearing of November 30, 1989.  If you have any such


questions, please submit them to Curtis Fitzpatrick or me at the


hearing of November 15, in order that we include them in the


second set.

                                  Respectfully submitted,


                                  JOHN W. WITT


                                  City Attorney


NBD:wk(x043.1)


Attachment

RC-89-46


